Important information about your g
Christmas waste collections Charnwood

Dear friend/neighbour
Justin case you don’t see it elsewhere we wanted to let you

know the following changes are happening to your waste and
recycling collections during the Christmas period of 2024.

ooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooo

If you need any help with your bins or anything else you can
always call us on

Best wishes, : ?fk




